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January 18, 2023 

 

To: Whom It May Concern 

Re: SP-22-00005 Johnson - Duvall 

 

Regarding the above, the KCFMO sees no issue with approving the proposed short plat. There is no increase or 

decrease of fire risk/hazard associated with the area due to adding a boundary line.  

 

Future projects shall comply with all applicable IFC, IWUIC, and KCC codes pertaining to fire response and 

safety. This is not a comprehensive list of codes and the KCFMO reserves the right to add requirements 

throughout the process as developments occur.  

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

 

 Deputy Fire Marshal, 

   Joseph A Dietzel 
 


